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RIDGE      2006
CALIFORNIA
CHARDONNAY
MONTE BELLO

100% CHARDONNAY, MONTE BELLO ESTATE VINEYARD
SANTA CRUZ MOUNTAINS   14.4% ALCOHOL BY VOLUME
PRODUCED AND BOTTLED BY RIDGE VINEYARDS
18100 MONTE BELLO ROAD, CUPERTINO, CALIFORNIA 95015

06 Chardonnay, Monte Bello, bottled April 08
Though cold, wet weather delayed the growing 
season, by June the vines had set a full crop. 
Ripening continued through summer, but in 
August temperatures cooled again. We har- 
vested over a thirty-day period. Grapes were 
whole-cluster pressed, and the juice racked to 
barrel. Natural primary lasted four months; 
natural secondary took only three. In August 
2007, we chose four exceptional parcels, which 
were racked, assembled, and returned to 
barrel. At eighteen months the wine cleared, 
and was bottled without filtration. This fine 
chardonnay will benefit from a year or two in 
bottle, and develop fully over another six or 
seven.                                                EB (2/08)
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750 mL              Product of USA
408.867.3233                           www.ridgewine.com
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